
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
The Musicians Union and its 30,000 members support and wish to be associated with BEIRG’s 
response to the “Future use of the 700 MHz band - Cost-benefit analysis of changing its use to 
mobile services” consultation.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Isabelle Gutierrez 
Head of Government Relations and Public Affairs 
 
http://www.theMU.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.themu.org/

